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Authorization for Publication of Request for Proposal DSP-RFP-2025-005

The Department of Public Safety request authorization for the publication of the DSP- 
RFP-2025-005 to identify a qualifies Architectural & Engineering firm to analyze the 

current Puerto Rico Public Safety and Warning Communications Infrastructure 

(PRPSWCl) and to develop design specifications and performance specifications to 

upgrade, repair, and or replace current components of the PRPSWCl, to improve 9-1- 

1 dispatch operations, territory wide critical communications, and public warning 

systems.

The following request for RFP is submitted for your consideration and approval:
- DSP-RFP-2025-005 Architectural & Engineering Services for the Puerto Rico 

Public Safety Warning and Communications Infrastructure Project (PRSWCIP), 
Plazard Mitigation Grant Program Project 4339-0014
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